Norwich Conservation Commission Minutes: 15 September 2009

Present: Frank Olmstead, Dan Goulet, Brian Kunz, Genevieve Morinville, David Hubbard
Absent: Craig Layne, Lee Michaelides, Peter Silberfarb, William Pierce

Commencement: 7:05 pm

Dan reported that the Norwich Wildlife educational show co-sponsored with Norwich
Keeping Track is Friday, 6 November 2009. The commission unanimously approved
spending $1,000 to fund the show.

Frank raised the question concerning guide lines for the NCC Post Office display. Brian
will investigate improvements, suggesting some sort of display panel can be installed to
better handle the variety of exhibits.

Everyone discussed roughing out the subject categories of the “Best Practices” brochure.

Genevieve advised on the status of the “Source to Sea Clean-up” on Saturday, October
3" 2009 from 9:00 — 1:00 PM. Coordination, starting and trash collection points are
planned using Ompompanoosuc boat launch, Wilson Landing, Ledyard Canoe Club and
the Wilder Dam boat launch. Because reaching the shorelines of both Vermont and New
Hampshire is difficult most of the clean up will be done from boats beginning at the
Ompompanoosuc River and down stream to the Wilder Dam. Dan Goulet will drive a
collection boat for bagged trash, etc.

Commissioners moved and accepted the August minutes.
Adjournment: 8:25 pm

Minutes recorded by D. Hubbard



